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Dear Public Involvement Coordinator,
Thank you for the opportunity to express our views on the possible closing of Hickox
oad in Mount Vernon.

While we know the move is probably for the greater good of people traveling through
ount-Vernon, it will be a definite hardship for those of us who live nearby. Hickox is a
ain artery for us, particularly to get on the freeway heading south, but also to visit
jiends, businesses and the southside of Little Mountain Park. We also use it as one of
our main routes for bicycling.

Stackpole is not a good alternative because it is so often plugged by farm machinery.
Please consider other possibilities. Closing the crossing is a real concern for us.

Thank you,




